To Whom it May Concern,

We, Jose Santos Cuellar and Maria S. Cuellar, as the owners of the below-referenced property,
we would like the City of Joshua to consider our request for deannexation. The property in
question is located at 107 Wilson Ln. Joshua, TX 76058.

R000009435

R000009437

R000009436

R000054118

R000054119

Owners as listed on the Deed: Jose Santos Cuellar and Maria S Cuellar

Any additional information may be obtained by contacting Jose Cuellar at 817-917-1259

Thank you for your time,

Jose and Maria Cuellar



